
From: Student Leadership and Campus Engagement  
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 2:53 PM 
Subject: Three things for May 16 (including housing and Pre-O info!) 
 
Three things for ([date]) 

 

Welcome To Dickinson 
 

   

 

 

Here's your weekly list of three things to do to prepare for Dickinson. 
 

 

Learn More About Learning Communities 

Learning Communities are an extension of the First-Year Seminar (FYS) program, in 

which two or more seminars are linked or clustered around a theme, and the students 

are housed in a common residential learning environment. Keep in mind that if you 

select a seminar that is part of a Learning Community, it could affect a mutual roommate 

request (i.e., both potential roommates must be part of the same Learning Community). 

 

 

Consider Your Housing Options 

We anticipate that most of you will wait for the Office of Residence Life & Housing to 

https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/DAE/jM0HAA/t.2hi/vrLaX3XURvGjP5bfENOc_g/h0/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY8UISrWsYiIyVpcsBgwO2JZvmt76P2QQC49BVgxyosUY1RIb1S1DJyhz9DCpls4sZg-3D-3D


match you with someone using the preferences you list on the form, but it is an option for 

you to request a roommate. Please keep in mind it is a request, and not a guarantee. 

Our webpage has lots of information and things to consider if you are trying to find your 

own roommate. 

 

 

Pick Your Pre-O! 
Registration for the Pre-Orientation Adventure Programs is open! You have until July 1 

to join them! Whether you want to finesse your music or theatre performance skills, 

engage in community service or get innovative with the Idea Fund, there are great 

options available, and even the opportunity to apply for financial assistance. 

 

Please note that you must complete your First-Year Seminar Selection form by 
June 1 and your Roommate Preferences & Housing Agreement Form by July 1 in 
order to participate in a Pre-Orientation Adventure Program. 

Start your Dickinson experience off strong with these important action items, and watch 

for three more next week! Reach out to slce@dickinson.edu anytime if you have 

questions, or post them to the Class of 2022 Facebook page. 

Respectfully, 

 

Josh Eisenberg 

Assistant Dean of Student Leadership and New Student Programs 

 

P.S. Did you miss the previous "three things" email? All messages will be available on 

our archive page. 
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